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From: Andrew Challis <Andrew.Challis@ghg.org.uk>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 9:49 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Ce: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

RIN 3038-AC61

| feel very concerned at these proposals although | am currently using a UK broker - | feel that if these new regs
are put in place that other regulatory bodies will follow.

Majority of domestic traders are aware of the risks involved and should make their own arrangements to control
and limit risks - we shouldn't all be made to suffer by having the 10:1 max leverage imposed on us.

Regards.
Andrew Challis
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